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In English this week we have been writing our own Roman stories, applying all the 

skills we have learnt. I have been really impressed with the wonderful descriptive 

techniques and variety of complex sentence structures that are being used. 

We have been learning about regular and irregular shapes in Maths this week as 

well as continuing to explore angles. Although we have found this challenging, we 

have demonstrated excellent perseverance! Next week, we will be looking at area 

and perimeter. 

Whilst having a short break from our rugby sessions, we have been learning a 

Roman ball game called Harpastum which has aspects of many different ball games. 

We have been developing our accuracy with throwing and catching as well as our 

teamwork and communication skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science this week, our challenge was to get a cup of 

dirty water as clean as possible. We had access to sieves, 

funnels and filter paper and had to work as a team to win 

the challenge.  

 

 

 

 

Project final outcome: Wednesday 21st March 9.30 – 11am. We will be sharing 

our ‘Horrible Histories’ style films and other learning from our ‘Were the Romans Really 

Rotten?’ project. 
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